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Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers 

 

On Wednesday 10th May, we are visiting St Richard’s Church in Gossamer Lane, Aldwick as part of our 

RE curriculum.  We will be meeting Mother Lucy, finding out about artefacts you find in a church and 

talking about baptism. 

 

We will be walking the children to the church from 1.00 p.m.  If you are able to help, please can you 

let us know.  We would like you to collect your child from the church at 2.45 p.m.  Children should be 

dressed in school uniform and will not need to bring their book bags on this day. 

 

If you really cannot manage to collect your child from the church, and you cannot ask another parent 

to collect your child, then regrettably your child will be unable to attend.  They will remain at school 

and join a Year 2 class. 

 

Please can you complete and return the slip below. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Tilling, Ms Prosser, Mrs Parsons & Mrs Lovell 

Year 1 teachers 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………….    Class ………………………………………………. 
please tick 

 

 

• I am able to collect my child from St Richard’s Church, Gossamer Lane on  

                     Wednesday 10th May at 2.45 p.m. 

 

• I have arranged for …….………………………………………………. to collect my  

                     child from the Church 

 


